
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to object to the following Policies within the proposed draft local plan: SP 
PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11; Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 
3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 
364; Policy SA54, page 374; and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 – all 
of which propose the de-designation of Green Belt for housing and other purposes.

It would be an absolute travesty to lose these designated green belt areas as they give a lot 
of pleasure to myself,  my family, my friends and the residents of Enfield.

Having access to wide, green open spaces is extremely beneficial to people's mental health 
and wellbeing and have been an extremely important and fundamental part of people's 
lives during the covid pandemic and lockdown.

To lose these I believe would be detrimental to people's health and wellbeing and would 
spoil the landscapes of Enfield immensely.
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